[image: image1.png]


                      Congressman Dean Heller 
                                       Second District of Nevada       

                                         _________________________________________________________________
                                         News Release
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

Date: April 28, 2009





 
           (202) 225-6155 
Heller Joins Ron Paul in 

Delivering Petition to Congress 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller joined Congressman Ron Paul in delivering more than 47,000 petitions to Capitol Hill supporting the Federal Reserve Transparency Act (H.R. 1207).   Heller is a cosponsor of Dr. Paul’s legislation.

“With the trillions of dollars the Federal Reserves is spending, it is incumbent upon Congress to exercise its constitutional responsibility to provide oversight.  You cannot have a strong economy without a strong dollar, it is essential that monetary policies are scrutinized in an open and transparent way.  I am pleased to see the outpouring of public support for this legislation, and I will continue to work with Congressman Paul to get this legislation enacted,” said Heller.   
The Federal Reserve Transparency Act would eliminate restrictions on the Government Accountability Office to audit the Federal Reserve and open their operations to enhanced scrutiny.  
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